
 

       February 2019 

Attention Homeowners and Condominium Association 

Representatives 

The Code Enforcement Division staff would like to ensure everyone that they are able to 

provide timely and accurate information to the residents and representatives of the city’s 

neighborhoods and communities. 

We are currently compiling a list of representatives’ names and contact information for the 

HOAs and communities within the city limits of Peachtree Corners. Please email your 

community’s representative contact information to our Code Enforcement Manager, Philomena 

Robertson at probertson@peachtreecornersga.gov 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Robertson via email or by 

telephone, 470-395-7026. 
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